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JOURNAL EDITOR-IN-CHIEF (ASSOCIATE EDITOR) COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The authors should revise the manuscript according to this reviewer's concerns.  They wrote... 

"About FDG-PET there are few scientific evidences because the data which the authors referred did 

not use certain NASH so the confidence is low. I think this part should be deleted. Answer: We agree 

with the reviewer that the confidence of the sole published study that evaluated this method is low. 

However, exactly because of this fact (only 1 study), with understand this is an important 

information, but the critical to the bias was made). So we intend to maintain this part, if the reviewer 

agree.  The editor sides with teh reviewer on this.  Please delete the discussion referred to above.  

If the data is unreliable, it should not be discussed as if it were reliable, because it gives it credibility 

by the citation that is undeserved.  This manuscript can be published if this section is deleted 
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